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WALK AND ROLL TO SCHOOL DAY 

CELEBRATED AT FIVE HILLSBORO ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

In October 2018, Brookwood, Eastwood, Lincoln Street, McKinney, and Minter Bridge Elementary Schools celebrated 
Walk and Roll to School Day! The City of Hillsboro Safe Routes to School program assisted parents and staff at three 
schools in planning the morning celebration while two schools independently planned the event. The City of 
Hillsboro provided prizes for students at all five schools funded through an Oregon Department of Transportation 
grant. 

In addition to the morning celebration, the Safe Routes to School Program, Hillsboro Police Department and WashCo 
BTC partnered to give away helmets at McKinney Elementary. Twenty-seven helmets were provided to students who 
were in need. 

Bernadette Le, Project Specialist - Safe Routes to School, City of Hillsboro, Oregon 503-681-5294 
SRTS@hillsboro-oregon.gov 
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